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Presentation Day 

To be held at  Vaucluse Public School 

 this year 

Monday 11 December  

Class Parties  Wednesday 13 December 

School Assembly Thursday 14 December 

Last Day of Term 4 Friday 15 December 

White Ribbon Day  

continued. 
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Principal’s Report 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parents 

We are very much looking forward to Presentation Day on Monday. We will be celebrating all our 2017 achievements. We are 

holding it for the very first time at school. We have outgrown the hall at Rose bay Secondary School. Last year our students just 

fitted in and we very nearly did not get all the parents in. This year we have made the decision to have it here at school. The 

weather forecast is for fine weather and we look forward to seeing lots of families there. 

On Thursday we held our Thank you Morning Tea for all the wonderful people who help Vaucluse Public School to be the  

fabulous place it is. Each year our staff go to a great deal of effort to show how much we value the presence of our helpers. We 

welcomed our Scripture teachers, our wonderful neighbours who look after our chickens and garden over the weekends and 

during the holidays, the parents who help in the library, the canteen, the classroom, the kitchen, the garden, the uniform shop, 

on excursions, book club and a million other places in our school. We think our helpers are the glue that sticks our school  

together and help make it a wonderful place for our students to be. To all those helpers who were not able to make it on 

Thursday, thank you from the staff. We very much appreciate your help. 

We have not had a very positive response to our gift drive for the homeless people of Surry Hills. We are asking that students 

bring in a gift for a homeless person. We have done this each year and it means that on Christmas morning those who do not 

have what we do, have some small cheer in their lives. We would very much appreciate your support with this. There are boxes 

outside the Admin office for gifts or please send them to your child’s classroom. 

We are now on the downhill run. Everyone is feeling the effects of a long strenuous term. We are all looking forward to a well- 

earned break. School will finish for students on Friday 15 December . 

 

Maureen Hallahan 



 

The Bread of Life   

 Donations for the homeless. 

 

WE NEED MORE 
 

 

 

Thank you to those families that have been generous 

with their donations. We are a very long way off  having 

enough gifts. Please see attached for ideas on what to 

donate. With respect, if we could all keep in mind that 

these people are homeless and do not have  

microwaves to cook or warm food. 



 

End of year and lost property 

 

All lost property not collected by the afternoon of Mon-

day 11 December will be donated to charity and/or 

washed and sold as second hand uniforms next year. 

 

This is not a drill  

 





 

 

Daisy Tame at the End of Year  
Performance at The Ballet Class.  

She received  

The Philip Brock- Atkinson  
Encouragement Award 2017 and  

The Ballet Class Junior Ballet Award 2017 

She also received recognition for  
understudy Alice in the performance of  

Alice in Wonderland  
( the junior performance)  

 

 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

Waverley Depot has called to say they found a VPS school bag with the name 
“Harry M and Year 2”  marked on it 

 

Please call the admin office for the details, if this bag belongs to your child. 











To all schools and community organisations 

 
Please note that Jewish House is celebrating Chanukah this year on 
the  

Mezzanine Level inside Eastgate in Bondi Junction. 

4.30 to 6.30 Wednesday 13 December. 

Please come and bring your friends and families. 

Chanukah Sameach 

 

Warm Regards 

Hazel Mill 

Executive Assistant 

From the office of Rabbi Mendel Kastel OAM 

 

 

 

17 Flood Street, 

Bondi NSW 2026 

Phone: 02 9386 0770 

Web: www.JewishHouse.org.au 

Email: hazel@jewishhouse.org.au  

Crisis Line 1 300 JH Help (1300 544 357) 

www.JewishHouse.org.au
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